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May 3, 2021 

VIA EMAIL 
George Locke, Zoning Officer 
The Borough of Jenkintown 
700 Summit Avenue 
Jenkintown, PA 19046 
 

 

RE: Jenkintown Commons Limited Partnership #3 and BAP Jenkintown, LLC;   
Zoning Application (93, 95, 97, 99 York Road; 409 Wyncote Road; 322 
Washington Lane) 

Dear George: 

On behalf of Jenkintown Commons Limited Partnership #3 and BAP Jenkintown, LLC, the 
applicants of the above referenced zoning application submitted on March 26, 2021, and 
consistent with my email to you today amending the variance relief requested in the zoning 
application, I hereby extend the time in which the Borough Zoning Hearing Board must hold the 
first hearing on the zoning application until May 27, 2021. 

In addition, the applicants agree to pay the cost to readvertise public notice of the May 27, 2021 
zoning hearing. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or require anything further.  Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Gregg I. Adelman 
 
cc: Patrick Hitchens, Esquire, Borough Solicitor 
 Noah Marlier, Esquire, ZHB Solicitor  

 

 
 


